
Parent Forum
PRIMARY SCHOOL PLACES

We are very pleased to offer our very
popular Primary School Places Parent
Forum. We will provide you with the

Primary Places Booklet and talk through
the things you can do to chose the right

school for your child.

Choosing the right Primary
School for your child is a very
important step, so we hope
to give you all the
information you need to
make the right decision. Call
the front office to book now!

Rebecca Cheetham
Nursery School

Thursday 12th October 2023
9:00am Face-to-face (call to book
a space) or
2:30pm online 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81846799739?
pwd=eqBhWobG0Svstyms68oobmB5Zxke0f.1


